
A fake message is circulating on social 
media claiming that SPARSH issues  can 
be resolved through WhatsApp. Please 
note that NO Whats App numbers are 
authorized for SPARSH related queries. DO 
NOT share personal or sensitive 
information via WhatsApp. Protect 
Yourself: Contact only Authorized SPARSH 
Service Center (or) SPARSH portal for any 
information. 
 


